
Janet Moore 
9218 Westport 
Wichita, KS 67212 
 
January 9, 2012 
 
Hi my name is Janet Moore.  I am a concerned parent, and I ask you to please 
support HB 2094 for a Conscientious Exemption to state-mandated vaccinations. 
 
Not all children can safely receive vaccinations.   
 
It is imperative that parental rights are upheld and parents are given the right to 
make an informed choice about what is best for their child.  My daughter 
developed symptoms following routine vaccinations that were deeply concerning 
to me.  These symptoms, however, do not meet normal guidelines for medical 
exemption status, but nevertheless impacted the quality of life for my daughter 
for several months.  These same disconcerting symptoms are indicative of other 
children I have found who died (such as Laura Meyer of Wichita, KS) or are 
experiencing serious side effects due to continued vaccinations.  I cannot, in good 
conscience, submit my daughter to further risk of these disturbing and possible 
fatal complications that have unfortunately been the experience of others.   
 
Please uphold my parental right to make the best informed choice regarding my 
child.  No one else has the right to supersede this determination I have made in all 
seriousness and study.  I am not anti-vaccine.  I am just protecting my child.  
 
There are nineteen states who have allowed conscientious exemptions to state 
mandated vaccines and there is no relationship between the reported exemptions 
and reported diseases in these states.  
 
Please uphold the freedom of conscience for parents regarding state mandated 
vaccinations.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 



Janet Moore 


